
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The Legal Services Board’s decision on the consultation under section 70 of 

the Legal Services Act 2007 on a draft order to modify the functions of the 

Council for Licensed Conveyancers 

 

Between 21 July 2014 and 18 August 2014 the Legal Services Board published a 

consultation paper1 inviting representations on a recommendation and order under 

section 69 of the Legal Services Act 2007 which would have modified the functions 

of the Council for Licensed Conveyancers. 

 

After the consultation closed, an alternative legislative option for achieving the 

required changes was identified.  The changes proposed in the draft order consulted 

on were included in the Deregulation Act 2015 (sections 86 to 89); those sections 

came into effect on 29 June 20152. 

 

In the light of this, at its meeting on 7 July 2015, the Board concluded that it no 

longer needed to make a recommendation to the Lord Chancellor on the proposed 

order. 

 

 

Legal Services Board 
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1 
http://www.legalservicesboard.org.uk/what_we_do/consultations/open/pdf/2014/20140721_CLC_Con
_Doc.pdf  
2 The Deregulation Act 2015 (Commencement No.2 and Transitional Provisions) Order 2015 
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